



Post Office Box 301463 36130-1463 • 1400 Colliseum BLVD. 36110-2059 MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA

WWW.ADEM.STATE.AL.US (334) 271-7700



BOB RILEY

GOVERNOR

Facsimiles: (334) Administration: 271-7950

General Counsel: 394-4332 Land: 279-3050 Water: 279-3051

Groundwater: 270-5631 Field Operations: 272-8131 Laboratory: 277-6718 Mining: 394-4326

Education/Outreach: 394-4383

August 6, 2004

JAMES W. WARR

DIRECTOR

Certified Mail 7003 0500 0001 2708 1624 Return Receipt Requested

Gary E. Harvey Site Manager U. S. Army Garrison Fort McClellan, AL 36205-5000

Dear Mr. Harvey:

Re:

Request to Continue Cleanup Operations at Area T-38

Fort McClellan, Alabama USEPA ID # AL4 210 020 562

Your request dated August 3, 2004 to continue cleanup operations at area T-38 on the former Fort McClellan property has been received and reviewed. Your request is approved based on a careful evaluation of the following

- None of the UXO investigative work previously conducted at T-38 was accomplished by the UXO contractor or U. S. Army Corp of Engineer unit cited in ADEM Emergency Administrative Order 04-086-EHW.
- The UXO contractor conducting the current work at T-38 is not the UXO contractor cited in ADEM Emergency Administrative Order 04-086-EHW.
- Unique equipment availability issues are involved.
- The Army has determined that the individuals that worked for the previous UXO contractor at T-38 have not been recently employed at Fort McClellan by the UXO contractor cited in ADEM Emergency Administrative Order 04-086-EHW.
- The Army has also confirmed that the current UXO contractor will be using UXO avoidance techniques at all times while in the area of T-38.

This approval only applies to the work at T-38 specified in your request. It does not apply to any other work at T-38 or to any other area.

Mr. Gary E. Harvey Page 2 of 2 August 6, 2004

Should questions arise regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Ron Shell at (334) 271-7748.

Sincerely,

Wm. Gerald Hardy, Chief Land Division

WGH:RTS:mal